
 

 

Daily Notices 

Friday 4th October 2024  
  

 

 
S3 - BRONZE: Could all S3 pupils who are interested in finding out 
information about Bronze DofE please attend a short meeting at break time 
on Friday 4th October in Miss Bird's classroom.  
 
 

S1 NETBALL MEETING 
Can the following S1 pupils please meet at Queen's Hall at break today 
(Friday 4th Oct). Please check noticeboard for your name. 
 
 
S1 PUPIL COUNCIL- APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN! CLOSES ON 
FRIDAY! 
Applications for the S1 Pupil Council are now open. We are looking for 
approximately 15 S1 pupils to be part of our pupil council and to ensure 
your voice is heard.  
To apply, please go to the S1 Pupil Council teams page and apply through 
assignments. If any pupil wishes to apply but is struggling to access this, 
speak to Mr Hyslop.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

CANTEEN - MORNING BREAK 
Hot snack food is available from the canteen at morning break. Your Young 
Scot card can be used to pay for this and drinks. Free Meal allowances can 
be used at either break or at lunch. 
 
Monday - Wednesday - Friday  
Chicken link sausage roll 
Chicken burger roll 
Chicken burger and cheese roll 
Potato scone roll 
Egg and cheese muffin  
Potato scone and egg muffin  
Rollover hotdog 
Pizza sub  
Chicken goujon wrap  
Pretzel - jam and margarine  
Baguette - jam and margarine  
 
Tuesday and Thursday  
Pork link sausage roll 
Slice sausage roll 
Bacon roll 
Potato scone roll  
Rollover hotdog  
Pastry sausage roll  
Haggis roll  
Pretzel - jam and margarine  
Baguette - jam and margarine 
 
Cold and hot drinks available  
Cakes - fruit - crisps - breakfast bars  
All available Daily   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

S5/6: If you were in Mrs Gibb's S1 class in 2019 or 2020 (current S6 and S5 
respectively), please come to GT6 at 1.30pm today to collect your S1 time 
capsule. 
 
 
BAE SYSTEMS EDUCATION ROADSHOW (FOR S1 AND S2 PUPILS) 
This year’s STEM BAE Systems road show will take place on Friday 
4th October  
S1 - Period 1   S2 - Period 2 
S1 pupils should go to registration and their registration teacher will bring 
them down to the hall just before the start of period 1. 
S2 pupils should go to period 2 to get registered and their teacher will bring 
them down to the hall straight away so we can start promptly. 
I require a few volunteers to give our visitor feedback. If you would like to be 
involved, please come and see Mrs White or one of the science teachers 
before Friday. 
 
 
S5/6 JDRF FUNDRAISER 
There will be a fundraiser running on Monday the 7th of October during 
periods 3/4. This is open to any and all S5/6 students who would like to 
participate. It will be an 8k around the track. JDRF is a great charity set up 
to help and support juveniles with type 1 diabetes. If you would like to come 
along and take part i have linked the sign up QR code and you will need the 
unique code: OWYWREG that you will need for the sign up process. Katie 
Keegan and Kelsie Rankin will be in the Library at lunchtime on Friday 
27th and Monday 30th for anyone who needs help signing up as it can prove 
slightly difficult. 

 

 
 



 

 

 
CAREERS ADVISER APPOINTMENTS WITH KIM MCILWRAITH  
Please check notice board for your name. 
 
 
CAREERS ADVISER APPOINTMENTS WITH LUCY TILSTON  
Please check notice board for your name. 
 
 
 



 

 

 


